
Minutes of the Twin Lakes Audubon Society (TLAS) Meeting 
 
January 8, 2013                            
7 – 9pm                         
UMHB York Science Building, Belton, TX 
 
18 members present 
 
Bert Pope (Vice President), opened the meeting at 7pm, and invited everyone to enjoy the 
refreshments and visiting time. 
 
The lending library was available. 
 
Bird Sightings were shared. 
 
Treasurer Report: Marilyn Miller reported that she met the Eagle Scout at Lowe’s and 
purchased supplies for the Scout project we previously approved; costing $683. 
The balance in our account is $5,239.66.  
 
Field Trip for 3pm Saturday at West Fort Hood  was discussed.  
Meet at Elijah Road and Georgetown Road, north of Copperas Cove. 
The Waco Audubon  group will be present. 
 
Presentation: Alaska: The Last Frontier 
Our guest speaker, Jim Halley was introduced. Jim is the incoming president of the TOS 
(Texas Ornithological Society).  
Jim shared his many trips into the Alaskan wilderness, showing us the land, birds and 
mammals. 
 
Ilse held a drawing for a bag of shelled pecans and a bird calendar. 
 
Meeting was adjourned before 9pm. 
 
C. Shoop (Secretary) 


